
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

 
Friday 19th July – Last day of term 

                                                
Children return to school on Wednesday 4th 

September. 
 

 
 
 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
We had a fantastic Teddy Bear’s Picnic this week.  The 

children were so excited to bring their bears into school and 
share their learning with them.  They have been writing 
invitations, setting up picnics, making sandwiches and 

singing teddy bear songs! 

Last Newsletter 
We cannot believe this is the last newsletter for this year! Where has the 

time gone? 

We have had a fantastic year teaching your children! It has been a pleasure 

to see them progress and develop. 

We would like to thank you for all your support this year, you have been 

fantastic parents! 

We hope you all have a lovely summer break and Sparhawk looks forward 

to welcoming you back in September.  

 

 

12th July 2024 

 

Transition 

Transition has continued this week, 

with the children visiting their new 

classrooms for a morning and 

spending time getting to know their 

new teacher.  We hope you managed 

to meet your child’s new teacher too! 

Next week we will spend the day 

with Year 1, each child will have a 

Year 1 buddy to work with.  We are 

going to set up an obstacle course on 

the field and participate in lots of fun 

sporting activities.  


